

April 3, 2020

Dear HCS Senior and Senior Families,

We are committed to celebrating the accomplishments of the Class of 2020, and our sincere desire is to hold graduation and senior ceremonies for our high schools if we can. While we cannot predict when the Governor will lift the current restrictions on large gatherings, we will continue to explore options for celebrating the Class of 2020.

Due to restrictions preventing the gathering of large groups of people, graduation and senior ceremonies may not be feasible this year. However, we may have the opportunity to schedule ceremonies at an undetermined time in the future or maybe even schedule virtual ceremonies. For now, all we can say is that we will release details regarding ceremonies once we learn more.

In the next few weeks, your high school principal will announce dates and times to allow you to pick up graduation announcements/supplies in a safe manner that is in accordance with the restrictions placed upon the public by the Governor's Office. Please monitor your school's website, social media, as well as your email for this upcoming information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Rick Maxey Superintendent

fick mayey